

## **Lee Historical Society Meeting Minutes May 4, 2021**

**In attendance:** Phyllis, Scott, Jan, Charlotte, Lorraine, Pat, and Laura G

- 1) MINUTES: 04-06-2021 Zoom – approved as written
- 2) TREASURER’S REPORT –
  - a) Acknowledged emailed report
- 3) DONATIONS
  - a) Phyllis sent thank you notes for contributors to museum, desk and school bell
- 4) EVENTS:
  - a) Final Spring Program – May 5, Richard Hesse presenter – Scott sent reminder
    - i) Discussed possibility of additional Fall programs
  - b) Lee Fair is being planned – discussion of booth tabled
  - c) Annual meeting – discussion tabled
  - d) 50<sup>th</sup> anniversary – discussion tabled
- 5) MUSEUM:
  - a) Open House – May 29
    - i) Jan needs help with painting, cleaning organization
    - ii) Volunteers to help move items to Annex for storage
    - iii) Mouse abatement plan
    - iv) Deck, ramp, and railing need to be repaired – town is responsible
      - (1) Painting deck and ramp and Railing – LHS responsibility
  - b) Following Open House – museum will resume regular schedule
  - c) Jan will schedule Docent training
- 6) SOCIAL MEDIA UP-DATE AND WEB SITE
  - a) Website
    - i) No changes
    - ii) Charlotte will add information about Open House
  - b) Facebook
    - i) Scott described plan to acknowledge winner of contest
    - ii) Discussed creation/expansion of Facebook Group to supplement Facebook Page.
      - (1) TBD – how to administer group
- 7) OTHER BUSINESS:
  - a) Kevin responded to Mr. Wallace re Randall of Forest Glen Campground
  - b) Phyllis provided update on book -

8) Next meeting: Wednesday, June 2, 7PM via Zoom

Respectfully submitted,  
Charlotte Mandell